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Sent: 31 March 2014 11:00
To: LDF Caonsultation
Subject: DRAFT CORE STRATEGY - BAILDON

| am informed that the proposals may include the building of approximately 200 houses on West
Lane/Lucy Hall Drive in Baildon.

If such a development went ahead, it would result in a dangerous situation along West Lane. The
traffic is already very heavy along what has become a major thoroughfare due to other property
developments in recent years. The building of 200 houses will mean that a further 400 vehicles will
be using this road, which was never designed to take other than a little local traffic, as practically all
the residents will access their properties via Baildon village centre. The road passes a primary
school, where traffic dangers to young children already abound, has a dangerous bend a little
nearer the village centre and then becomes a narrow road passing the doctors’ surgery. There is
then a further dangerous bend before the road reaches the village centre. This road already takes
far more vehicles than it was designed to take and has a continual stream of traffic travelling along

it.

Adding significantly to this flow of traffic would be unacceptable and increase further the dangers
to which local residents are already exposed, particularly the children who attend the primary

school.
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